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United Nations 

Statement attributable to the Spokesperson for the 
Secretary‑General 
 
The Secretary-General is encouraged by the joint statement issued by the 
militaries of India and Pakistan on their agreement to observing the ceasefire 
at the Line of Control in Kashmir and engaging through established 
mechanisms. He hopes that this positive step will provide an opportunity for 
further dialogue. 
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